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COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KIAMBU

 NOTICE-INTENTION TO USE RESTRICTED TENDER


PUBLISHED ON 10TH DECEMBER 2024
[bookmark: _GoBack]

The County Government of Kiambu-(Department of Health Services intends to  procure Non-pharmaceuticals through restricted tender pursuant to Section 102(1) (b) and (d) of the Public Procurement and Disposal act  revised edition 2022. “The time and cost required to examine and evaluate a large number and  advertisement is placed, where applicable, on the procuring entity
website regarding the intention to procure through limited tender”.

SCOPE

	S/No
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION
	ELIGIBILITY

	1
	SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF NON-PHARMACEUTICALS FOR THIKA AND KIAMBU LEVEL 5 HOSPITALS.
	RESTRICTED TO PREQUALIFIED SUPPLIES WITHIN KIAMBU COUNTY
GOVERNMET UNDER CATEGORY SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF NON-PHARMACEUTICALS



Complete tender documents will be uploaded on 16th DECEMBER  2024 from www.tenders@kiambu.go.ke  to all the eligible invited prequalified bidders from the category of supply and delivery of Non Pharmaceuticals.





      DR. PATRICK N. NYAGA
CHIEF OFFICER- HEALTH SERVICES.
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